
The Royal Burgh of Cupar and District Community Council  

The meeting was held on Tuesday 26th of October 2021 in the Baptist Church 
Hall at 7.30pm 

 

Attendance. 

G Logan [Chair], A Crockett [ Vice Chair ], R Graham [Treasurer], D Provan [Secretary], A 
Collins, J Caffrey, C Anderson, C Durie, P McInally, G Pay, J Collins, D Eday, P Cura, M 
Lumsden, and G Paterson. 

 

Fife Councillors in Attendance. 

Cllr  T Miklinski. 

 

Apologies. 

Cllr. M Kennedy and Cllr. K Marjoram. 

Police Report. 

The Police could not attend and so they sent an email repot. 

Cupar Community Council Accounts 

The accounts were circulated among the members who then approved them. An 
independent examiner, Mr J Melville, had examined them. He has agreed to examine them 
next year.  

 

AGM. 

Cllr. T Miklinski took over the chair from G Logan. 

Election of Officers. 

CHAIR.  G Logan was proposed by J Caffrey and seconder was M Lumsden. 

              D Adey was proposed by A Collins and seconder was G Paterson. 

The vote was 9 to 5 in G Logan’s favour. 

VICE CHAIR.   A Crockett was proposed by J Caffrey and seconder was M Lumsden. 

2nd VICE CHAIR.  J Caffrey proposed by R Graham and seconder was G Logan. 



SECRETARY. D Provan was proposed by J Caffrey and seconder was M Lumsden. 

After the Officers were elected A Collins, J Collins and G Pay left the meeting. 

 

G Logan took over the Chair from Cllr. T Miklinski. 

 

S Stewart, Anne Ronaldson, and F McHarg were elected on as Vacant Casual Members. 

W McSeveney joined as a co-opted member. 

There was an email handed out to the members containing descriptions of proposed sub 
committees which the members were asked to consider. 

 

Citizen of the Year. 

J Caffrey and D Provan will join G Logan in choosing the Citizen of the Year. G Logan stated 
that she didn’t want to do it next year.  

 

 

Members of the Public.  

G Waddell said that the Community Council members should represent the public and not 
just themselves. 

G Waddell stated that this was the last Sunday this year that the Heritage centre would be 
opened. 

 

Correspondence. 

All correspondence had been circulated. 

 

AOCB. 

C Anderson proposed that C Durie should be on the Health and Wellbeing committee. This 
was seconded by J Caffrey. 

The Christmas Lights switch on will be on the 27th of November. 

The Hogmanay ceilidh in the Corn Exchange is cancelled. 

Cllr. T Miklinski said there would be a restricted number for Remembrance this year. 



R Graham would apply for a Resilience Grant as Fife Council might not have the resources.   

D Provan said that Cllr. R Vettraino had not replied regarding Cupar’s Recycling Centre. D 
Provan is to write to the Chief Executive Mr S Grimmond regarding this. 

 G Paterson said that the Three Estates would be put on line. 

 

Date of next meeting. 

Tuesday the 30th of November 2021 at 7.30pm in the Baptist Church Hall. 

 

Application For Cupar Common Good. 

The members approved the £5000 application from The Fife Show. 

The members were undecided regarding the £2839.50 application from the Howe of Fife 
Rugby Club.  

 

 


